

## Warren Township Schools Shining Brighter Every Day



## REVISED

September 20, 2021

Dear Sixth Grade Students and Parents,

On behalf of the PTO, a sixth grade Fall Rec afternoon is being sponsored for the sixth grade Warren Middle School students on Friday, September 24, 2021. In order to make this Fall Rec afternoon a success, it is necessary that certain basic guidelines be followed. With your cooperation, I am sure that the students and parent chaperones will have a pleasant afternoon. The following information and guidelines have been developed:

Place: Warren Middle School All Purpose Room, Gym, and Play Fields (weather permitting)

Date: Friday, September 24, 2021

Time: 2:50 PM - 4:00 PM

Who: ONLY sixth grade students who attend Warren Middle School will be permitted to attend.

Supervision: Parent volunteer chaperones.

Cell phone use will not be permitted at the Rec Afternoon. Students may not leave prior to 4:00 unless called for by a parent.

PLEASE ARRANGE TO PICK UP YOUR CHILD PROMPTLY AT 4:00 PM. Supervision will not be offered after 4:10 PM.

Please sign below. In order to gain admittance to the Fall Rec afternoon, students will be asked to return this permission slip and the <u>\$5 admission</u> charge to the 6th Grade PTO Rep at the door of the cafeteria upon entering the Fall Rec afternoon. If this presents a financial constraint for you, please contact me confidentially. Students who are absent from school on the day of the Fall Rec afternoon may not attend. Thank you for your cooperation.

Sincerely,	
George J. Villar	
Student Name:  I have read the above guidelines about the Fall Rec afternoon on September 24, 2021 and give	
	rstand that I will need to pick my child up at 4:00 PM.
Parent's Signature	Emergency Phone Number